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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
November 27, 1973

*]1 Mr. Jack D. Hildebrand
Managing Editor
Evening Herald
P. O. Box 11707
Rock Hill, South Carolina 29730

Dear Mr. Hildebrand:

In your letter of December 13 you inquire if the office of temporary city recorder is one of honor, trust or profit within the
meaning of the dual officeholding provision of the State Constitution. You raise certain other questions in connection with this
context and I respectfully refer the matter to the city attorney of the city you are concerned with. As he has paramount and
exclusive jurisdiction in city affairs, I am sure you will understand the reason for this position. You may inform the city attorney
that if I may be of any service in the matter I will be most pleased to respond to his request.

With best wishes.
Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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